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Subject: Recreation Fee Proposals 2007    

  
To: Forest Supervisor, Gifford Pinchot NF, Forest Supervisor, Malheur NF, Forest 

Supervisor, Ochoco NF, Forest Supervisor, Siuslaw NF, Forest Supervisor, 
Willamette NF   

  
  

 
I have received the latest recommendations from the Pacific Northwest Recreation Resource 
Advisory Committee (Recreation RAC) from their meeting May 16, 2007.     
 
You are hereby authorized to implement your proposed fee changes as identified in the enclosed 
table.  Please make sure that you follow established regional accounting guidelines for 2007.   
 
As part of the recommendation, the Recreation RAC requested a follow-up report to evaluate the 
implementation of the fee proposal.  Your staff will need to closely monitor this request and be 
prepared to present to the Recreation RAC in eighteen months. 
 
Again, congratulations on receiving a positive recommendation to implement your fee proposals.  
 
 
 
/s/ Linda Goodman 
LINDA GOODMAN 
Regional Forester 
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